
I oppose this bill as it will prevent private schools the freedom to choose teachers and curriculum that best represents their values 
and serve their students. The school is accredited and the teachers and staff are highly qualified. The school has a very high 
percentage of students that graduate from high school and continue onto college. All students should always have the opportunity to 
participate in voluntary organizations that provide interscholastic activities to public schools which includes organizations like the 
National Honor Society and (OSAA). Don't short change our students from becoming successful adults in the future.


